
Forgive me for stating the obvious, city managers, council members and developers 
are to blame for allowing so much residential near an airport established in 1968. 
If there's going to be costs and restrictions imposed, place it on those who 
profited while building close to an airport. As for those who willingly live near an
airport, I have little sympathy for their complaints.  

Scott Hammons


